
Congratulations to four of our scholarship 

programme recipients who have successfully 

graduated from their higher institutions. 

Benita Boorman earned a B.Ed in Senior and 

FET Phase from North-West University, Omphile 

Matebesi obtained a Bachelor of Social Science 

in Industrial Sociology and Labour Studies from the 

University of Pretoria, Kylin Mienies graduated with 

a B.Ed in Intermediate Phase from Stellenbosch 

University, and Zandre Olyn also completed a B.Ed 

in Senior and FET Phase at North-West University. 

SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS GRADUATE

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT SPEND: 2ND EDITION

We proudly partnered with Boipelo 

Resources to host a camp under the 

theme ‘Real Strength Comes from Within’, 

aimed at high school boys. 

Forty boys from Langberg High School, 

Gamagara High School and Sishen 

Intermediate Mining School attended 

the camp, which focused on resilience, 

leadership, discipline, and using strength 

for good.

Facilitated by key stakeholders, the camp 

took place last year and encouraged 

teamwork and positive peer influence, 

leaving a lasting impression on all 

participants.

IKAGENG ELDERLY CLUB DONATION HAND OVER 

As part of our Hearts and Minds Programme, we handed over sporting and 

needlework items to the Ikageng Elderly Club in Mapoteng. 
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BOY EFFECT CAMP A SUCCESS

These supplies will support the club’s 

active participation in the Department 

of Social Development’s annual Golden 

Games, which promotes wellness 

among older persons through various 

sports and activities.
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“I’d like to sincerely thank REISA for the incredible support through the bursary 

programme. Your help played a huge role in my academic journey and overall success. 

I’m proud to share that I secured employment even before graduating - something 

that wouldn’t have been possible without the financial support and encouragement I 

received from REISA.” - Benita Boorman.


